
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Wednesday, July 10, 2024 
 
Fairfield County Auditor’s Office Releases Popular Annual Financial Report (PAFR) 
 
Lancaster, Ohio – Fairfield County Auditor, Dr. Carri L. Brown, announces the release of the Popular Annual 
Financial Report for the fiscal year ending December 31, 2023. 
 
The purpose of the report, which has previously earned an Outstanding Achievement Award from the 
Government Finance Officers Association, is to provide citizens with summarized financial data in a user-
friendly format. It is a report which helps to increase awareness and knowledge of County operations. 
 
The cover of the Popular Annual Financial Report has historically featured a project of the Fairfield County 
Parks District. Dr. Carri L. Brown, County Auditor, stated, “ There were multiple parks considered for the cover 
because there are so many impressive parks in our county.  The most recent feature is of Two Glaciers Park, 
which was first acquired in three parcels with support of Clean Ohio grant funds.”   
 
The financial information within the Popular Annual Financial Report has been taken from the 2023 Annual 
Comprehensive Financial Report for Fairfield County. While the Popular Annual Financial Report is relatively 
brief, the Annual Comprehensive Financial  Report consists of more than 300 pages of detailed financial 
statements, notes, schedules, and statistical tables.  
 
Find the Popular Annual Financial Report and the Annual Comprehensive Financial Report here: 
https://www.co.fairfield.oh.us/auditor/fc-financial-reports-ACFR-PAFR.html  
 
For more information, contact Dr. Carri Brown, County Auditor, at carri.brown@fairfieldcountyohio, or (740) 
652-7096.  
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